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Order of Service 
 

Greeting/ 

Announcements 

Bob Aherin 

 

Song Leader 

Kerry Cole 
 

#528 

 

Lesson 

Justin Hatfield 
 

#362 (v. 1,2,3) 

#238 

 

Lesson 
 

#193 

#515 (v. 1,2) plus Sanctus 

#7 (v. 1,3,4) 
 

Lesson 

 

#486 

#419 (v. 1,2,3) 

How Deep the Father’s 

Love 

 

The Lord’s Supper 

Josh Luna 
 

Let Us Be Faithful 

 
 

Prayer 

Jerry Young 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Praises to the Most High 

 

Psalm 92 is a wonderful psalm to draw us into our time of 

worship. Actually, it would be a fantastic psalm to begin every 

day with, "It is good to give thanks for the LORD, to sing praises 

to the Most High. It is good to proclaim your unfailing love in the 

morning, your faithfulness in the evening..." The psalmist 

reminds us of what we already know - our place before the LORD 

as the recipients of his blessing. 

 

The psalmist continues this declaration by following his own 

advice. He praises all that the LORD has done for him and for all 

those who believe. The rest of the psalm discusses the character 

of the LORD and lists the ways he has seen the LORD be a 

blessing to his people.  

 

What if each Sunday we all spent our morning before worship 

reflecting on this psalm? One step further, what if we all 

engaged in the creation of a new psalm modeled after psalm 92 

but filled with the ways WE have seen the LORD work in our 

lives and in the lives of his people. What if we spent every 

morning praising the LORD for who he is and reflecting on who 

we ought to be in response? 

 

This morning we invite you to join us in praising the Most High! 

 

 

      Justin Hatfield  



 ~In Need of Our Prayers~ 

THIS WEEK… 
 

 This Sunday evening we will be 

meeting “earlier” at 4:30 pm                                   

for a short devotional. 
 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will 
meet on November 4th at 10:30.  
Linda Currier will be teaching 
Lesson 2 from the book                     
“A Study of Angels”. 

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 am  

 Card Makers will meet at 9:30 am 

 

The next opportunity for 
 

Feeding the Homeless 

and Underprivileged  
 

November 7th  
 

Sign up sheets are on 

the information desk.                                      

10-31  Jeanetta Hardy 

10-31  Ronald Horton 

11-01  Ron Stokes 

11-02  Ruth Raines 

11-02  Landon Sekulic 

11-02  Jerry Young 

11-02  Kerry Cole 

11-03  Ron Bower 

11-03  Liam Hatfield 

11-09  Tecumseh Ussery 

11-10  Cindy Hannah 

11-10  Kasey Sekulic 

11-11  Linda Currier 

11-11  Betty Holden 

11-12  Judy Johnson 

Meshell Fox (Coyeatte Ewing’s sister) is out of the hospital and 

staying with her son in Brady, Texas.  Home health care will 

continue to oversee her respiratory rehab.   

Truman Coltrane is at home with hospice care. 

Janie White  (David & Ginger’s daughter-in-law) had a very good 

report from MD Anderson.  She will need another procedure in a 

month or two, but everything looks good.  David and Ginger thank 

you for all your prayers.   

Steve Barnet  (Kerry Cole’s brother-in-law) has been diagnosed 

with dementia and Alzheimer’s. 

Carl Tindall will have one more test and then they will figure out 

a treatment plan.   
 

Continued prayers for health: 
David High  (Lucile High’s son),  Robert Raines  (Denzil & Ruth’s 

son),  Don Todd and Ron Todd (Connie Fortner’s brothers),  
Illene Birdsong,  Karen Duncan,  Tom Meeks,  Bonnie 
Cole,  Laura Easterly (COVID),  Becky Marsolf,  Dennis & 
Carolyn Smith,  Ruth Raines,  Pat Blackburn,  Wanda Lou 
Hurd (Nancy Snider’s cousin),  John Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s 

brother),  Alice Daniels,  Linda (Sue Aherin’s sister-in-law),  
Jacquelyn Raines (Kim Maples grandmother),  Beverly 

Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  Sandie Shelby (Lucile 

High’s niece),  Sherrie Stern (Shirlane Horton’s sister),  
Hasseltine Pendergrass (Helen Harber’s mom),  Chris Low 
(Sheryl Low’s son),  Ima Coleman (Sara Keener’s friend) 

 

 

 
11-01  Fred & Amy Winters - 24 years 
11-02 John & Teresa Mahon - 47 years 
11-03 Denzil & Ruth Raines - 60 years 
11-06 Larry & Jo Baggett - 45 years  

October 31st          
from 5-7pm 

Bring your kids and  

invite your neighbors!  We’ll  have a 

hayride, trunks full of candy, games, 

bouncy houses, hotdogs, a cupcake walk 

where (everyone’s a winner!),                  

pumpkin decorating and more! 

You don’t want to miss this! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

If you are decorating your trunk please 
arrive by 4:15 pm to get into place.   

 

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes 

Pat Blackburn 

Ron Bower 

Mary Bratcher 

Don Essex 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney 

Wanda Frost 

Betty Grabber 

Doris Iorg 

Helen McDonald 

Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 

Doris Tobler 
 

 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze 

Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan 

Sandra Pingenot 

Nancy Snider 

The next   

Youth Led Service  
 

will be  
 

     

Sunday, November 7th 

            5:00 -  6:00 PM 
 
 

The word of the month is LOYALTY                              

              

Thank you for all the prayers, 

calls and cards of sympathy     

for the loss of my sister,      

Kathy Farris.  We appreciate all your kind 

and loving thoughts.    In Christian love, 

 Barney & Debbie Crawford 

You’re Invited 

TO A 60TH ANNIVERSARY PARTY  

for 

Verl and Karen Duncan 
Sunday, November 14, 2021 

2 pm to 4 pm 

In the Fellowship Room 


